
Nonnye Grant 

From: Nnnnye Grant - .  

Sent: 
To: ‘Valerie Lovett‘ 
Subject: RE: Cedar Grove dissolution 

Thursday, August 13,2009 10:49 AM 

Good.morting Ms. Lovett, this is a follow-up to our phone conversation regarding the status of 
the Town of Cedar Grove. We will remove them from our official mailing list for the Mayors. 
Thank you for your help. 

Nonnye B. Gmit 
Commission Peputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
phone: (850) 413-6746 
fix: (850)413-7118 
ernail: ngran@psc.state.fl.us 

From: Valerie Lovett [mailto:vlovett@baycountyn.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2009 10:44 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject Cedar Grove dissolution 

The citizens of Cedar Grove voted to dissolve themselves last year. The city was officially dissolved in October 
2008. 

Valerie Lovett 
Bay County Public Information Officer 
W. (850) 784-6198 
C. (850) 814-6122 

Please Note: “Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most 
written communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding 
State or Local business are public records available to the public and 
media upon request. Your email communications may therefore be subject 
to public disclosure. 
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